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Atkins Design Studio

Atkins is an international award winning design 
practice of designers that is passionate about 
creating imaginative and memorable places. We plan, 
design and implement sustainable and inspirational 
solutions across a full spectrum of rural and urban 
sites in locations around the world.

Our philosophy seeks to create stimulating places 
that have a strong identity and respond to existing 
site characteristics. We deliver and assess proposals 
at all scales from major city projects to smaller 
scale urban interventions, taking schemes through 
planning to full implementation on the ground. 
We have a number of Design Hubs based in these 
operating areas:

•	 London
•	 Epsom
•	 Bristol
•	 Birmingham

•	 Warrington
•	 Leeds
•	 Glasgow

The Opportunity

Atkins is an exciting and rewarding place to work to 
obtain a full comprehensive professional experience. 
We are looking for talented designers to join our 
various design studios who are able to support 
our creative and innovation objectives. These 
opportunities are flexible and range from short 
summer posts to year placements.

If you are interested in joining us, then please send 
a short CV with a few project examples of your work 
(low res PDF - no more than 5mb).

Paj Valley BA (Hons)  B.Land Arch (dist.)  FLI  MRTPI  FRSA  MTS 
Director of Cities and Urbanism 
paj.valley@atkinsglobal.com

For more information please see our Landscape 
practice video at this link 
https://vimeo.com/155544436

https://vimeo.com/155544436

